
FINAL RESULT 

LONGINES GRAN PREMIO LATINOAMERICANO 2017

Yesterday, the French Labooratory “Laboratoire des Courses Hippiques”, in charge of testing the samples 
of the competitors of Longines Gran Premio Latinoamericano (G1) 2017, informed OSAF about the results 
of the samples received after the race staged last Sunday 5th of March in Viña del Mar.

From this test, a positive result came up for te drug DIISOPROPYLAMINE, in the sample belonging to DEEP 
END (BRZ) which had finished in 4th place.  

Given that the owner of this horse has discarded the option of opening Sample B, the official final marker 
of Longines Gran Premio Latinoamericano is:

In the upcoming days OSAF will begin to make the provisions for the payment of the Thoroughbreds 
mentioned above. 
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